
 

 

 

 

02 May 2022 

          POL/G/HLPF/2022 

Excellency,  

I write with reference to the decision of the Government of Sri Lanka to present its Second 
Voluntary National Reviews (VNRs) at the High-Level Political Forum 2022. Please find in this 
context, the Main Messages in Sri Lanka’s VNRs.  

Please accept Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

 

Mohan Pieris 
  Ambassador & Permanent Representative 

 

 
H.E. Collen Vixen Kelapile 
President 
United Nations Economic and Social Council  
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